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OFFICE CLOSURE
Please note that the College Office will be closing during the upcoming holiday period.

We will close from Thursday 3 October at 3pm and reopen on Tuesday 8 October at 8am.

The holiday office hours are 8am - 3pm, normal trading will resume from the start of Term 4 on
Tuesday 15 October. 
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